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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Saint Paul Data Practices Request Center <saintpaulmn@mycusthelp.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 3:14 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Police Department :: D048558-101922

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
 
 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 
RE: PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST of October 19, 2022, Reference # D048558-101922 

Dear Mai,  

The City received a public information request from you on October 19, 2022. You requested: 

I am requesting call logs for property at 334 Warwick Street, St Paul MN in the past 5 years to present. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang 
651-266-8563 

The City reviewed its files and determined there are no responsive data to your request from this department/unit. If 
your request contained multiple types of data, it is possible you will be contacted by other departments/unit with 
information. Please read your emails carefully. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, you may contact my office at 651-266-5700.  

Sincerely, 

Maipangia Vang 

To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the Public Records Center. 

 


